
 
 
 
 

Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Upper Elementary School 
Home Note 8/21/2025 

 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We are excited to have your children as our 
students for the year. Please be sure to call the office with any questions you have or to 
excuse your child for the day if they are not in attendance. In order to have any travel 
changes for the end of the day, make sure to contact one of the secretaries by 2PM. 
 
Braves Friday will begin TOMORROW, Friday, August 22nd. Please have your students 
wear red, white, and blue and/or BRAVES attire! The students that participate receive 
BRAVES BUCKS for the BRAVES Store. The BRAVES Store is only open to C-EB Upper 
Elementary students. 
 
There will be NO SCHOOL next Friday, August 29th in honor of the Labor Day 
weekend. School resumes Wednesday, September 3rd. 
 
Inter-State will be here on Tuesday, September 9th to take photos of your children! 
Please plan ahead for getting ready as they are not here for very long. It doesn’t take 
much time for them to finish all the classes. Picture packets were handed out during 
Open House last Friday. If you were unable to make Open House, the packet was 
handed to your student to take home. You are able to order online at  
Inter-State.com/support. Use CODE: 0189XQA 
 
Keep updated on the Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Facebook page! 
 
(605) 964-2703          
Principal Danae Paxton ext. 247              Office Milo Lafferty ext. 109 
Assistant Principal Kimberly White Bull ext. 161        Michelle Field-Liaison ext. 110 
Lori Martin or Mele Jeffries 
Extensions 111 or 246   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


